Town of Eden

71 Old Schoolhouse Road

Eden Mills, Vt. 05653

Minutes of Emergency Selectboard Meeting

January 23, 2018
The Selectboard held an emergency meeting at the Eden Town Office.  The purpose of this meeting was to review, approve and sign a revised Annual Town Warning. Present at the meeting were Ricky Morin, Adam Degree, Tracey Morin and Candy Vear.
Ricky opened the meeting at 4:50PM.

The town office had been contacted by LNSU.  Because there will be no local school meeting election of the one office for LNMUUSD School Board member must be added to the town warning.  This addition had been made to the warning under Article 5.  Adam made the motion to sign the revised Annual Town Warning for March 6, 2018.  Approved and signed.  Candy advised that George had been contacted and will stop at the office later this evening to sign the warning.  Candy will attest to the signatures after George signs.
Meeting adjourned at 5:00PM.

Unapproved minutes.

Tracey Morin, Town Administrative Assistant
January 23, 2018
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